

DECEMBER 27, 2016

MS. CARLEN HATALA HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION CITY HALL 200 E. WELLS ST., ROOM B-4 MILWAUKEE, WI 53202

DEAR MS. HATALA,

WE REQUEST THAT OUR APPLICATION FOR 2505 N WAHL AVENUE BE PLACED ON HOLD WITH THE HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION.

ON OCTOBER 18, 2016, WE APPLIED TO THE HPC FOR A CERTIFICATE OF APPROPRIATENESS. THE PROPOSED PROJECT INCLUDED A MUD ROOM ADDITION ON THE SOUTH ELEVATION CONNECTING THE ORIGINAL STRUCTURE TO THE GARAGE. OUR APPLICATION FOR CERTIFICATE OF APPROPRIATENESS WAS HEARD ON NOVEMBER 15, 2016. THE BOARD CONDITIONALLY APPROVED OUR REQUEST PENDING HPC ADMINISTRATOR APPROVAL OF THE STUCCO SAMPLE. IN EARLY DECEMBER, OUR CLIENTS REQUESTED THAT WE PLACE THE PROJECT ON HOLD. OUR CLIENTS PLAN TO MOVE INTO THE HOME IN FEBRUARY AND WANT TO ASSESS THE FUNCTION OF THE SPACE AT THAT TIME. WE REQUEST THAT THE STUCCO SAMPLE APPROVAL, AND CONDITIONAL APPROVAL, WE REVIEWED IF AND WHEN THE CLIENTS DECIDE TO MOVE FORWARD WITH THE PROJECT.

PLEASE LET ME KNOW IF YOU HAVE ANY ADDITIONAL QUESTIONS.

SINCERELY,

LAURA B BUSH, AIA

WADE WEISSMANN ARCHITECTURE

Laura & push, AIA

CC:

TIM ASKIN, HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION TOM WYNN, WADE WEISSMANN ARCHITECTURE THOMAS AND JENNIFER FLORSHEIM